CO-2262
Detroit Institute of Arts; Himmelein, Jane. [Carta] 1941 May 23, Detroit, MI [para] Candido Portinari, Rio de Janeiro, RJ. [inglês][datilografado]
My dear Mr. Portinari:


Dr. Valentiner has received Mrs. Portinari’s letter of May 16 and from it we are very sorry to learn that you have not received the check in payment of the painting Cattle. This check, in the amount of $500, was mailed to you on December 5, 1940, and we enclose herewith a copy of the letter which accompanied it.

If the meantime the check has not turned up, we shall issue another one. Will you kindly let us have an early reply.







Sincerely yours,








Jane Himmelein

This letter has been written in Dr. Valentiner’s absence.
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